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Loreto Kirribilli Innovation Centre

Information for our Neighbours:

This is to advise that demolition of the B-Block building is scheduled to start on Wednesday, 3 July 2019.

The demolition, including the transporting of materials to and from the site, is approved between the following
hours:

(a) 7:00 am and 6:00 pm, Mondays to Fridays; and
(b) 8:00 am and 1:00 pm, Saturdays.

Trucks will enter and exit the school grounds through the gate next to the Marian Centre on Carabella Street. They
will leave by turning east on Carabella St, and travel along Peel Street, Elamang Avenue and Willoughby Street.

As previously advised, the B-Block building is being demolished in preparation for the construction of a new
Innovation Centre, which is scheduled to start in November 2019.

We thank you for your patience in advance while we prepare for the construction of the Innovation Centre.

For enquiries or concerns please contact the Project Team via the contact details below.

\.1800 270 644 projectenquiries@loretokirribilli.com.au B<PO Box 302
North Sydney 2059



